


roads that run east out of Maple). 
There is also an elementary school just north of this intersection.  
Council will have to address/mitigate the traffic caused by these developments.

Request/Considerations
 
If the proposal does go forward, please request the following:

The bottom 2 floors of all new buildings must be designated as commercial to allow current
businesses to have an opportunity to stay in the community where they are needed and
known.  I'm sure they have been severely affected by Covid-19 restrictions and these new
proposals will adversely affect them even more.
Limit the number of parking spaces in each new building to encourage tenants to use the
nearby transit hub.

L. Hewitt


